POSTAL ADDRESS -- ADRESSE POSTALE: UNITED NATIONS, N.Y.10017 EMAIL: GLOBALCOMPACT@UN.ORG | TEL: +1 212 963 1490

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

CABINET DU SECRETAIRE GENERAL

15 January 2015

Dear Mr. Michael Spanos,

Thank you for signing the *Call to Action: Anti-Corruption and the Global Development Agenda*. Your company's support underscores your commitment and efforts to integrate anti-corruption into your business strategies and operations. As a signatory to the *Call to Action*, your organization is joining the more than 250 companies and investors that are in support of effective governance and anti-corruption measures for a sustainable and inclusive global economy.

The *Call to Action* will be forwarded to UN Secretary-General Ban Ki-Moon to highlight the private sector's continuing work with other stakeholders in the fight against corruption. In addition, the *Call to Action* will be presented to UN Permanent Ambassadors to bring its appeals to the attention of Governments.

Your company's name has been featured as a signatory on the UN Global Compact website.

Please contact Ms. Olajobi Makinwa, Head of Transparency and Anti-Corruption initiatives at the Global Compact (makinwa@un.org), with any questions about the *Call to Action*.

Yours sincerely,

Georg Kell

Executive Director

UN Global Compact